3/5/2014 2:39:43 PM
RE: Governor to sign proclamation tomorrow

Eleanor,
I will not be able to attend tomorrow. | already have an appointment out of the office.
Tony

Tony Kester

Aging Director

South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350

Columbia, SC 29201

Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or
otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this
electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so that we may correct our internal records.
Please then delete the original message.

From: eleanor@imph.org [mailto:eleanor@imph.org]

Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 10:37 AM

To: amscheye@mailbox.sc.edu; bbondo3096 @aol.com; chelling@selecthealthofsc.com; chedsole @aarp.org;

prevost@ pandasc.org; lea@kerrisonlaw.com; nhhutchison@aol.com; pdukes@seniorresourcesinc.org; liggettp@scdhhs.
gov; Waldrep@scdhhs.gov; sblunt@tridentaaa.org; TArnold@aarp.org; TBrown@LHomes.org; Kester, Tony;
vmoody@leadingagesc.org

Cc: mccanne@scdhhs.gov; lee@imph.org; eleanor@imph.org

Subject: Governor to sign proclamation tomorrow

Dear Steering Committee members,

| am writing with news about an important event that we hope you can join us for tomorrow. After you read the details
below, please let me know if you are able to attend.

At our last steering committee meeting in January, Coretta shared that she had met with Governor Haley to encourage her
to sign a caregiving proclamation that would recognize the work of the taskforce. We just received word that the governor
is planning to sign the proclamation tomorrow (Thursday, March 6) at noon in her office at the State House.

We would very much like to have Steering Committee members in attendance at this event, since it is an excellent
opportunity to get the word out about our work and some of the issues we are planning to address. If you are available,
could you please let us know via email as soon as possible?

The exact details of the event are being finalized and will be sent out by close of business today.

Thanks very much!
Eleanor

Eleanor Stein

Long-Term Care Taskforce Coordinator
SC Institute of Medicine and Public Health
803-800-7021 (cell)
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